
HEART MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING 	 May 26, 1944 
CONFERENCE ROOM 	Friday, 9:00 a.m.-11:30am 

Absentee: None 

Minutes of May 23 was read and corrected -to read "Agriculture" instead of 
"Food" Committee in Paragraph 4. 
COMMUNICATION REVIEWED: Bulletin on Family Relocation. 

1. Mr. S. Oshio of Agriculture Committee reported on the acreage of "daikon" 
planned by the Agriculture Section. He stated that they were unable to 
secure seeds of "tokinashi" variety, instead they have secured "minowase". 
There will be nine acres each of "minowase" and "nerima" which they presume 
will be sufficient for center consumption. It is stated that "minowase" 
variety will mature quite early and he suggests clearance for consumption 
of "tsukemonoo" at Commissary for the preparation of now crops. Mr. Tonooka 
of the Food Committee stated that they are trying to supply it continually 
to the residents and are considering the processing of now crops. 

2. Emceeing by Mr. George Nakaki and presentation of wreath were approved by 
the Council for the Memorial Day Service at the cemetery, 

3. In regard to applicability of regulation to compensate injured evacuee 
workers mr. D. Horn, Project Attorney, has written to Washington, 
Mr. H. Matsushige announced, 

4, Mr. T. Tokimasa of Legal Committee read the draft on Fair Labor Practice 
Committee and requests for suggestions And corrections to be made. Chair-
man requested its further study by the Labor and Legal Committees before 
presenting it to Mr. D. Horn. 

5. It was announced by Chairman that Mr. Kai, patient at the hospital, has 
been sent to Billings for treatment. 

6. Fbr the Dedication Ceremony at the cemetary, Cowell approved to have 
Community Activities take the initiative to arrange the program. 

7. Contributions for evacuee doctors will be received on June 2. The Chairman 
asked Councilmen to turn in contributions received to the secretary who 
will transfer the sum to the custody of the Sanitation and Health Committee. 

8. Suggestion made by Mr. T. Kimoto to rearrange seating to enable council 
sub-committee members to sit together was approved by the Council. 

9. For those undecided and negative blocks on the scholarship plan, Mr. M. 
Tsunokai and Mr. S. Nagumo requested the particular councilmen for further 
reconsideration At their next block meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
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